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WARNING LETTER

Ref#:2012-06017-1:P00109

1 May 2015

Mr. Chris Shelley

Jamaica North South Highway Company Limited
4" Floor, Courtleigh Corporate Centre

6 St Lucia Avenue

Kingston 5

Dear Mr. Shelley

Re: Non-Compliance with the Environmental Permit for Construction of new highway

An officer of the National Environment and Planning Agency (N EPA) conducted a Post Permit
Inspection of the Highway of Moneague to Mammee Bay, St. Ann on 24 April 2015. The following
breach of Specific Condition of the permit was highlighted during the visit: '

SC34. The Permittee and/or its agents shall develop and implement a comprehensive plan to
control the generation of fugitive dust to include periodic wetting of friable materials and the phased
clearing of areas to ensute there is no fugitive dust emission to create a nuisance during the
construction phase.

You are hereby instructed to control the generatﬁon of fugitve dust within 5 days of the effective
date of this letter. This letter represents an official warning and failure to comply will result in

escalated enforcement action without reference to you.
The effective date of this letter is 4 May 2015.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at enforcemcmmana,qer(ii‘)ncpa‘sz(')v.im or 754-7540

ext 2403 or 580-8081 for any nccessary clarification.

Yours sincerely

M mmgér— I'nforcement Branch
for Chief Fxecutive Officer

RN/ta

Cc: Valton Simpson
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